
  

The Township of Killaloe, Hagarty and Richards’ emergency control group met at 1:00PM on 

Monday, April 29th, 2019 to review and assess the flooding situation in the municipality. At 

1:30PM Mayor Janice Visneskie Moore declared an emergency under the Emergency 

Management and Protection Act.  

The declaration of an emergency is the result of rising water levels which pose a threat to 

municipal infrastructure along with property, health and safety of residents. Water levels have 

continued to rise and flood levels are forecasted to exceed levels experienced in 2017.  

For safety, all property owners should monitor weather conditions, check for updated 

messages, and exercise caution near fast moving water. Residents should take appropriate 

precautions to protect their property. Sand and sandbags are available at designated locations 

across the municipality. Please see municipal website or Facebook page for these locations and 

for any other additional information you may require.  

Please note regular township services may be affected as municipal resources are deployed to 

deal with flooding emergency.  

 

 

For Further Information, contact: 

CEMC, Fire Chief Bob Gareau: 613-401-6982 

Mayor Janice Visneskie Moore: 613-401-4156 

Municipal Office (Monday to Friday: 8:30-4:30pm): 613-757-2300 
 
Municipal website: https://www.killaloe-hagarty-richards.ca/ 
 
Municipal Facebook Page: “Naturally Spirited! Killaloe Hagarty Richards” 
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